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While thousands of concerned citizens are making their voices heard in Durban (South Africa) - to 
advocate for more investments to combat climate change and to reduce our carbon footprint - the 
rest of South Africa is preparing for the annual Xmas holidays.  
Usually by around the 16th of December most industries have shut down for the annual holiday 
break and millions of South Africans are returning to their families and home-towns to celebrate 
Xmas.  
Many South Africans will travel long distances by car or mini-bus taxi overland as this is often the 
most affordable or convenient way to get back to family, friends or holiday destinations.  
The increase of cars and mini-bus taxis on our major roads will also increase the chances of being 
involved in or seeing motor accidents and emergency medical incidents while travelling.  
The MedicAlert® Foundation of Southern Africa is working hard to encourage members to make a 
concerted effort to drive safely and responsibly over the holiday period.  
However, in the event of an accident or emergency, "MedicAlert® will speak for you when you are 
unable to speak for yourself".  
 
As your MedicAlert® bracelet is able to give the correct life-saving information to first respondents, 
MedicAlert® would like to encourage members to update their medical information and to purchase 
our new improved MedicAlert® emblems, which will ensure that first respondents are able to 
provide the best information in the case of an emergency.  
 
 

Xmas is around the corner.. to avoid disappointment please order 
MedicAlert Jewellery before 12Th December 2011. 
 
Visit our website on www.medicalert.co.za and see the new beaded 
bracelet and the improved silicone band…  
ORDER TODAY! 

 
 
The MedicAlert® Foundation of Southern Africa has partnered with Clicks2Dream which is a project 
that aims to create awareness and the mobilisation of resources for MedicAlert®'s Uncedo Project, 
which provides membership to vulnerable children in South Africa who are in need of our support.  
Poorer communities have the highest ratio of children living with Epilepsy and Diabetes who are 
participating in sport.  
MedicAlert® would like to give these children the chance to live their lives to the fullest and reach 
their potential by empowering them and their families or carers with peace of mind, and first 
respondents with the much needed life-saving information in the case of accident or emergency.     
In South Africa there are more than one million children living in extreme poverty and in child-
headed households.  
These children are badly in need of our support.  
 
Support a vulnerable child…. For more information visit www.medicalert.co.za  
Telephone: 021 425 7328 or email info@medicalert.co.za  
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